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June 5, 2025 

 
RX Partners - Pharmacy Delivery Service 

Thank you to everyone who attended yesterday’s meeting with Scott Stephens from RX Partners. If 

you are interested in using RX Partners for pharmacy deliveries, you will need to complete an 

authorization form. This allows RX Partners to contact your insurance company for approval. 

Authorization forms are available at the Reception Desk. Please return completed forms in the 

attached envelope to the Reception Desk by Monday, June 9. As mentioned in the meeting, we will 

keep you updated once all details are finalized. 

 

Medical Leave 

Sue Hoffman, Director of Residential Services, is out of the office for a few weeks. She will be 

available remotely via email and phone beginning June 16. Cards can be left at the Reception Desk. 

They will be delivered to her weekly until she returns.  

 

Special Services Update 

Stephanie Fedders has resigned her position as Special Services Coordinator. Her last day is Friday, 

June 6. We would like to thank Stephanie for her help and support in the department over the past 

year. We are pleased to announce that Cindy Homan has accepted the position and will be joining 

the Sherwood Oaks team later this month. If you have requests or changes to appointments with 

Special Services, call extension 8493. Please do not email an individual employee.  

 

Community Nursing Addition 

We are pleased to announce that we are adding a part time staff member to the Community Nursing 

Department. Join me in welcoming back Kathy Rogan. She was a community nurse a few years back 

and currently works on Personal Care. Kathy starts her new role the week of June 9. 

 

Audubon Society Speaker 

Award-winning bird photographer, Doris Dumrauf, will be here on Monday, June 9 to speak about 

Common Birds of Western Pennsylvania. The program begins at 2:00 p.m. in the Auditorium & 

Card Room. All residents are welcome to attend. Questions should be directed to Roberta 

Breninghouse at ext. 8471. 
 
Sherwood Oaks Park Donations Update from Kate Donovan  

Thank you to all who generously donated to the Summer House kitchen. We have benefited from 

your donations with a well-appointed kitchen. Our needs are met, our cupboards and drawers are 

full! Please do not leave anything else at the kitchen or Reception Desk. Considering our limited 

space, we want to stay organized and tidy with an "everything has a place, and everything is in its 

place" mindset for efficiently managing our shared kitchen. Thank you again! 
 

 


